
June	17,	2016:	Fellows	Awards	at	Western	Society	of	Pediatric	Cardiology	meeting	

Division	of	Pediatric	Cardiology	fellows	Kenneth	Mah,	MD,	MS	and	Andrew	Koth,	
MD	received	awards	for	abstracts	describing	their	clinical	research	at	the	27th	
Annual	Western	Society	of	Pediatric	Cardiology	(WSOPC)	Conference,	held	in	Park	
City,	Utah	on	May	13-15,	2016.			

Kenneth	Mah’s	abstract	entitled	“Fluid	Overload	Independent	of	Acute	Kidney	
Injury	Predicts	Poor	Outcomes	in	Infants	Following	Congenital	Heart	Surgery”	was	
awarded	first	place	in	the	competition,	and	Andrew	Koth’s	abstract	“Association	
of	Age	and	Outcome	After	Bidirectional	Cavopulmonary	Anastomosis”	was	
awarded	second	place.		Andrew	Shin,	MD,	Clinical	Associate	Professor	of	
Pediatrics	(Cardiology),	was	the	primary	mentor	and	senior	author	for	both	
projects.		Stephen	Roth,	MD,	MPH,	Professor	of	Pediatrics	(Cardiology)	and	Chief	
of	the	Division	of	Pediatric	Cardiology,	is	the	President-Elect	of	the	WSOPC.	


